
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, May 25, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Rotini Bake  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. The Green Team will be hosting our first garden planting session in two years tomorrow 

after school! Help us plant sunflowers, tomatoes, herbs, and annual flowers. We’ll also 

set up irrigation and organize our equipment. We’ll also be meeting next Thursday after 

school to finalize our vegetable and flower gardens before summer break. Each session 

will be until 4pm so students can take the late bus. See Mr. Driscoll, Eigel, Walsen, or 

Ms. Kowynia with questions.  

 

      

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


